
August 3rd, 2021 CMD Committee Report

·The Dickinsons donated $1500 towad rock for the South Dam 
armoring--thank you!

·Ken Scutley built a boat rack for Bald Eagle Beach.  We now have a 
good model and can build more to suit our needs.  Minimizes the 
boat footprint on our shores.  It is freestanding and does not affect 
shoreline or plants or wildlife.

·Ben Bersagel has offered to help rebuild the fishing dock that is sitting 
on the shore at Bald Eagle Beach

·We also discussed getting the Turtle Beach dock back and we need to 
contact the person who has that and get that going

·The frame from Kerry Wilson's trailer can be used by the lake for 
several projects and she has offered to store it there as well.

·Does anyone know if the toilets were cleaned today?


